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ABOR Meeting on Court Ruling Granting In-State Tuition to DACA 
Students  

 
WHAT: The Arizona Board of Regents will meet tomorrow to discuss the recent Maricopa County Superior 

court decision in the State of Arizona v. Maricopa County Community College District Board and is 

expected to issue a statement regarding in-state tuition for Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals 

(DACA) students. 

WHEN: Thursday, May 7, 2015 

 10 a.m. 

 

WHERE: ABOR office, 2020 N. Central Avenue, Suite 230, Phoenix, Arizona 
 Press interested in attending the meeting must do so in person at the ABOR office. 

 

### 

The Arizona Board of Regents is committed to ensuring access for qualified residents of Arizona to undergraduate and graduate 
instruction; promoting the discovery, application, and dissemination of new knowledge; extending the benefits of university 
activities to Arizona's citizens outside the university; and maximizing the benefits derived from the state's investment in 
education. For more information visit AZRegents.edu.  
 

Contact: Katie Paquet, 602-229-2543, 602-524-0009 Katie.Paquet@azregents.edu 

              Sarah Harper, 602-229-2542, 602-402-1341 Sarah.K.Harper@azregents.edu 
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